From Hecht & Hecht Insurance Company
1-16-2013

Monty,
| just wanted to respond to you on Odometer claims.

In the last 6 months we have had 3 people (dealers) with odometer situations. Usually we encourage
them to unwind the deal but sometimes this is not possible. Five or six years ago Evelyn said she was
seeing a lot more and then there was a lull and now the issue is resurfacing.

We often recommend that if you do not know the person you are buying your cars from and are not
confident about the cars history then you should purchase the coverage.

I do know of one client that had a $10,000 claim against him and he did not carry Dealers Errors and
Omissions coverage.

Hopefully this helps.

Kind Regards,

Cassie Diamond

Hecht & Hecht Insurance Agency Inc.
425 NE Hancock St. Portland, OR 97212
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